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DEAR PARENTS/CARERS 
We are rapidly approaching the end of Term 1.  Here 
are some updates from the past few weeks.  

HARVEST 
We had our harvest assemblies on Tuesday morning.  
Thank you all for your generosity in donating so much 
food and toiletries to support the work of the Dartford 
Churches Foodbank.  Your donations will significantly 
increase their stock and in turn support many families 
from our community. 

 

BLOGS 
Please see the latest additions on our website, with 
Key Stage 2 Maths, Geography and Computing having 
recently been uploaded.  Key Stage 2 English, 
Art/Design and Music will follow shortly. 
 
FOOTBALL 
Both our boys and girls football teams have been in 
action at the recent district 7-a-side competitions.  
Unfortunately, our boys missed out on a spot in the 
finals, losing out on goal difference, despite not losing 
a game.  Our girls did extremely well, reaching the 
finals and coming runners up in the overall 
competition, winning two games and drawing three.  
Congratulations to the girls on such a great 
performance. 
 
 
ADAM GEMILI 
Adam has been recovering from the injury he 
sustained in Japan during the Olympics. 
Adam has become an ambassador for MyPhizz a 
physical activity app designed for children.  As part of 
his contract, Adam insisted that every child at 
Wentworth should have free access to this app.  We 
are currently in communication with MyPhizz to 
organize how we can roll this out to our children.  
Details will be forwarded to you as soon as this is 
organised. 

 
 

Kent Community NHS Trust – Child Flu Vaccination 
Programme 
Just a reminder that the school nurses will be in 
school on Friday 26th November for the annual 
whole school flu vaccination programme.  If you 
wish your child to be included, please go to 
https://childconsent.co.uk/kchft 
to complete the parental consent form before 23rd 
November.  Full details have already been emailed 
to all parents – if you have any questions relating 
to the flu vaccine, please check your emails for 
contact numbers for the school nurses. 

 
Photos 
Your photo proof tickets were sent home last week, so 
don’t forget to order your child’s photo via Kittle.  If you 
do not have your photo ticket and login details, please 
contact the school office.  

PTA  
The PTA are working hard to arrange the Christmas 
Fair on Friday 3rd December.  If you are able to offer 
any help with the Christmas Fair or any future events, 
we would very much like your help.  Please complete 
the PTA helpers form which can be accessed via this 
link if you are able to help: 
https://forms.gle/nDuumkVecR74JvLk9 
 
Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

 
May I wish you all a happy and relaxing half 
term.  I look forward to seeing the children back 
on Monday 1st November. 
 
P Langridge 
Headteacher 
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